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Minutes from Tuesday, February 25, 2014 

Foundation General Meeting 

Held at District Office 

 

 

On Tuesday, February 25, 2014 at 5:35pm the Harvey School District 152 Foundation 

members held their regular Foundation Meeting. The meeting was called to order by Kay 

Giles, President. Present: Joan Millender, Mike Jarigese, Nicole Wright and Kay Giles. 

Lela Bridges and Rich Mathews phoned in to the meeting.  

  

Kay Giles requested that Dr. Nohelty present treasurer’s report for January 2014 to 

current at the next foundation meeting.   

 

Lela Bridges requested that all Foundation information and events be sent out district 

wide and listed under the Board of Education monthly reports. She stressed how 

important it is for district staff to support all district events.  

 

The Committee set the following dates for the 2014 Golf Outing:  

Save the Date Cards will be mailed March 10, 2014 

Sponsorship Letters will be mailed out May 2, 2014 

 

Kay Giles, Rich Mathews and Mike Jarigese requested a copy of the Golf Outing mailing 

list be emailed to them.  

 

Lela Bridges requested the foundation purchase 2 foursomes for the 10
th

 Annual ECHO 

Love 2014 Golf Outing being held Thursday, June 12, 2014 at Odyssey Country Club in 

Tinley Park, IL 60477. Members approved and accepted the request.  

 

Lela Bridges will present graduation information for Lamar Greenwood to the committee 

at the next meeting.  

 

Foundation Members set the next meeting date for Tuesday, April 15, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15pm. 

 

 
Prepared by: Nicole Wright  


